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What is the project?
The Kalkallo area to the north-east of Hume 
City has experienced expediential housing 
growth over the past 10 years, however, has 
pockets of land that are still underdeveloped 
due to poor/rural type infrastructure. 

Currently Mitchell Street is a one lane rural 
road with vehicles passing in opposing 
directions required to move over onto the 
gravel shoulders to allow the passing of 
vehicles. 

The Malcolm Street bridge that connects 
Mitchell Street north and south is a single lane 
bridge and because of its structure and 
condition has a load limit that restricts heavy 
type vehicles. 

The proposal is to upgrade Mitchell Street to a 
two-lane urban road standard and construct a 
new two-lane bridge that allows trucks to 
access and will improve overall access to 
current, underdeveloped new housing sites.

Why is it important to the Hume City 
community?
The Malcolm Street bridge that connects 
Mitchell Street north and south is a single lane 
bridge and because of its structure and 
condition has a load limit that restricts heavy 
type vehicles.

Our residents need Mitchell Street to be 
upgraded to a two-lane urban road standard 
and the construction a new two-lane bridge 
that will allow truck access.

It will enable further housing developments 
within the Kalkallo area, with the advantage of 
creating improved linkages to facilities such as 
local Primary Schools, sports reserves and 
community centres.

What we’re seeking:
We need $3,650,000 from the Federal 
Government to complete this project.

Hume City Council Contribution: $2,150,000 

Total Project Cost: $5,800,000

Mitchell St Road Upgrade and 
Malcolm St Bridge Project 
(Kalkallo)




